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Metro Line trains on the tracks this weekend

Testing taking place between MacEwan and NAIT stations

The City of Edmonton is asking motorists and pedestrians to stay safe while contractors run tests on a
portion of the Metro Line this weekend.

On Saturday, September 20 between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m., and on Sunday, September 21 between 5 p.m.
and midnight, trains will be running between MacEwan and NAIT stations as part of ongoing testing of
the new signalling system for the LRT. 

Intersections along the Metro Line right-of-way will be periodically closed to accommodate train
movements. Affected intersections include: 105 Street/105 Avenue, 105 Street/106 Avenue, 105
Street/107 Avenue, Kingsway/104 Street, 111 Avenue/106 Street and Princess Elizabeth Avenue/106
Street. Intersections will be closed for several minutes at a time. Flag people will direct traffic during the
closures. 

Please stay off the tracks and only cross at designated crossings when permitted.

Testing of the new signalling system will continue until it is ready to support the operation of the Metro
Line, which is scheduled to open to service by the end of 2014. The signalling system will allow Metro
Line and Capital Line trains to safely and reliably share the same tracks between Health
Sciences/Jubilee Station and Churchill Station.

The Metro Line represents the next major step towards transforming Edmonton’s transportation system.
It is expected to add 13,200 weekday riders to Edmonton’s LRT network and link major destinations
such as NAIT, the Royal Alexandra Hospital and MacEwan University to the rest of the network.

The City of Edmonton thanks motorists, pedestrians, businesses and residents for their patience during
testing. 

For more information, visit: edmonton.ca/metroline.

Media contact:

Lindsay Yarmon
Communications Advisor
Transportation
Office: 780-496-8191
Mobile: 780-914-5074 

 

 

 

 

 

Share:     
 

Subscribe | Unsubscribe | Printer Friendly Version 
 

This email was created and delivered through Industry Mailout

http://www.edmonton.ca/transportation/ets/lrt_projects/downtown-to-nait-lrt-study.aspx
mailto:Lindsay.Yarmon@edmonton.ca
http://www.edmonton.ca
https://www.mailoutinteractive.com/Industry/Forward.aspx?r=612416&qz=9aeb36
https://www.facebook.com/dialog/feed?app_id=139289116224351&link=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.industrymailout.com%2FIndustry%2FView.aspx%3Fid%3D612416&name=PSA - Metro Line trains on the tracks this weekend&redirect_uri=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.industrymailout.com%2FIndustry%2FView.aspx%3Fid%3D612416
http://twitter.com/home?status=PSA - Metro Line trains on the tracks this weekend : http://www.mailoutinteractive.com/Industry/View.aspx?id=612416&p=b7cf
http://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=http://www.mailoutinteractive.com/Industry/View.aspx?id=612416&p=b7cf
https://plus.google.com/share?url=http://www.mailoutinteractive.com/Industry/View.aspx?id=612416&p=b7cf
http://www.edmonton.ca/news
https://www.mailoutinteractive.com/Industry/Unsubscribe.aspx?m=28730&he=264f8d263f&qz=604b5f
https://www.mailoutinteractive.com/Industry/View.aspx?id=612416&print=1&p=b7cf
http://www.industrymailout.com

	Metro Line trains on the tracks this weekend
	Media contact:


